
 

Members of the Tropical Audubon Society and Coordinator for the National Park Service, Tony Pernas. 

 

 
 

Volunteers planting a variety of native plants in the recently cleared area of Cutler Bay. 



 

More volunteers assisting with planting and mulching the area. 

 

 

Volunteers preparing to install the nest boxes generously donated by Bob Christenson (right). 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hanging the screech owl and woodpecker/bluebird boxes was truly a group effort! 

 

IRC was thrilled to have such a huge turnout for the volunteer day! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Completed nest boxes! (Screech Owl on the left; Woodpecker/Bluebird on the right) 

 

This new sign was installed at the entrance of the site. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to stop by Cutler Bay and walk through the newly made trail!  This area is excellent for observing 

wildlife including butterflies and migratory birds. 

 


